From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 25 November 2015 21:58
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 15/01863/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:58 PM on 25 Nov 2015 from Mrs Hilary Maguire.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land Adjoining And West Of The Small House Between Back Lane And Main Street Sibford Ferris 

	Proposal:
	Erection of one dwelling 

	Case Officer:
	Emily Shaw 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Hilary Maguire

	Address:
	Sunnybank, Main Street, Sibford Ferris, Banbury OX15 5RG


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	When the previous application was made, I objected to it mainly because it seemed that the Sibford Ferris Conservation Area would be adversely affected, in that the land adjoining and the setting of the Small House had always been considered to be an important part of the Conservation Area, in the view of Cherwell District Council, of the Parish Council and of local residents. 

The proposed new development went against those views, and would not appear either to preserve or enhance it. As far as I'm aware, listed buildings and conservation areas should still be protected from inappropriate development; I'm aware that Cherwell has a new Local Plan, but does it seek to override all previously held views on conservation areas and listed buildings?

The 'Long House' appears to be a well designed house, and in the right surroundings would be very attractive. However, I can't see that it in any way reflects or re-interprets the local character seen in such abundance in the listed buildings in the village, and through its dominant position on the skyline of the listed buildings opposite it, can only detract from their character and appearance.


